
Building Inspections - RE: 58 Alder Street - Foundation Permit Application 020316 

correct

Matt Gagnon, Leed A.P.
Project Manager

160 Pleasant Hill Road, Scarborough, ME 04074
T 207.730.5566 |  C 207.219.0015 | landryfrench.com

From: buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 10:18 AM
To: Matthew Gagnon
Subject: RE: 58 Alder Street - Foundation Permit Application 020316

Ok, so $350,000 IS the cost of work for the foundation work for this permit?

>>> Matthew Gagnon <mgagnon@landryfrenchconstruction.com> 2/8/2016 10:15 AM >>>
Portion of site and foundation related to the construction of the footings, walls, elevator pit and slab

Matt Gagnon, Leed A.P.
Project Manager

160 Pleasant Hill Road, Scarborough, ME 04074
T 207.730.5566 |  C 207.219.0015 | landryfrench.com

From: buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov] 

From: Matthew Gagnon <mgagnon@landryfrenchconstruction.com>
To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov" <buildinginspections@portlandmai...
Date: 2/8/2016 10:19 AM
Subject: RE: 58 Alder Street - Foundation Permit Application 020316
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Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 10:14 AM
To: Matthew Gagnon
Subject: Re: 58 Alder Street - Foundation Permit Application 020316

Matt, is the cost of work provided, $350,000 only for the foundation?

>>> Matthew Gagnon <mgagnon@landryfrenchconstruction.com> 2/8/2016 9:01 AM >>>
Please find attached updated application page with reduced plans for site and foundation permitting at 58 
Alder Street.

Matt Gagnon, Leed A.P.
Project Manager

160 Pleasant Hill Road, Scarborough, ME 04074
T 207.730.5566 |  C 207.219.0015 | landryfrench.com

From: buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 8:22 AM
To: Matthew Gagnon
Subject: Re: 58 Alder Street - Foundation Permit Application 020316

Matt
Looking at your documents you brought over, I will need you to provide ONLY those which pertain to the permit 
on hand.  You are requesting a foundation only permit right now.  I need you to provide only the plans that 
pertain to the foundation.  Once we get those, we can enter the permit.  Unfortunately I didn't realize you 
provided all the plans for the complete project.  You can either just send them over as attachments or if you 
wish, bring them over on a thumb drive.  Thank you.

>>> Matthew Gagnon <mgagnon@landryfrenchconstruction.com> 2/3/2016 1:03 PM >>>
Please replace the following file with the attached that has the corrected project description on it:

Foundation Permit Application 020316

Thank you,

Matt Gagnon, Leed A.P.
Project Manager
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